
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Hon. Kay Granger     Hon. Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member     

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for Ground Floor Commercial Activation in Affordable Housing Project 

in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Urban Redevelopment 

Authority of Pittsburgh, located at 412 Boulevard of the Allies Suite 901, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.    

 

The funding would be used to build ground floor or street-level commercial developments in 

mixed-use Low Income Housing Tax Credits-financed projects across the City of Pittsburgh. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will address housing affordability, 

support entrepreneurship and small business, as well as attract and retain businesses.     

  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Summer Lee 

Member of Congress  

 


